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Pacific Gas and Electric Company
Wa

77 Beale Street

San Francisco, CA 94106
415/973-4684
TWX 910-372-6587

James D. Shiffer
Senior Vice President and
General Manager
Nucfear Power Generation

November 26, 1990

PGKE Letter No. DCL-90-281

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

Re: Docket No. 50-275, OL-DPR-80
Docket No. 50-323, OL-DPR-82
Diablo Canyon Units 1 and 2
Schedule Change for Response to Generic Letter 88-20:
Individual Plant Examination (IPE) Program Plan

Gentlemen:

PGEE letter DCL-89-272, dated October 30, 1989, committed to submit the
response to Generic Letter 88-20 in two stages. The first stage was to
be submitted by foray 1, 1991, on the results and conclusions of the
Level I analysis. The second stage was to be submitted by September 1,
1992, on the Level II analysis. However, in a letter dated July 30,
1990, the NRC Staff requested PG3E to submit the IPE Level I and II
results together in a more expeditious schedule.

In response to the Staff's request, PGKE has revised the reporting
schedule of the IPE Program Plan. The schedule submittal date for a
single combined Level I and II report is April 15, 1992. Although the
submittal date for the report has changed, the overall content of the
IPE Program Plan as outlined in PGRE letter DCL-89-272 remains the same.

'ncerely,

. D. Shiff

CC: A. P. Hodgdon
J. B. Martin
D. Hodeen, NUHARC
P. J. Horrill
P. P. Narbut
H. Rood
CPUC
Diablo Distribution
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